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Please note that in line with previous discussions on the Wholesale Charge Deferral Scheme, P1 
settlement runs were published on the Central Systems today for the months of July, August and 
September 2020.  Depending on which option you selected under the Wholesale Charge Deferral 
Scheme, you will be invoiced by Scottish Water at the appropriate time (i.e. if you have chosen Options 
1,3 or opted out of the Scheme you will be invoiced in the month which charges are due.  However, if 
you have chosen Option 2, you will be invoiced for these P1 charges in July 2020). 
 
Please note that these files will not be re-issued at any future date, and we would advise you to 
download these files now and store them for use when you receive the correlating invoice from Scottish 
Water. 
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch with our enquiries helpdesk if you need any further information. 
(enquiries@cmascotland.co.uk).  
 
Many thanks 
 
Amanda Hancock 
Stakeholder Manager 
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